RFP 22-031

THE CITY OF SMYRNA
2800 KING STREET
SMYRNA, GEORGIA 30080

INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSAL NO. RFP 22-031

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR
DUNN STREET DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT

The City of Smyma is requesting proposals for the installation of approximately 477 LN. FT. of
18" HDPE and 33 LN. FT. of 18" RCP storm sewer piping including manholes, road cuts,
patching, junction boxes and haul off on Dunn Street in Smyma.

Proposals are due on Friday, March 18, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. at City Hall, 2800 King Street, HR
Training Room, at which time they will be publicly opened. Proposals must be delivered to the
address listed above no later than the time and date indicated. A “Sealed Bid Label" has been
enclosed to affix to your proposal. This label MUST be affixed to the outside of the envelope or
package. Failure to attach the label may result in your quote being opened in error or not routed
to the Purchasing department.

There is no Pre-Bid Conference, but Contractors are required to visit the work site prior to
submitting a proposal.

As described in the Scope of Work/Specifications information attached, all Proposal submissions
for City of Smyrna’s (RFP 22-03 1) must comply with all general and special instructions.

The project documents are those designed by Croy Engineering, Project # 1926.002 titled Dunn
Street Drainage Improvements, and are not all inclusive.

QUESTIONS: All questions or requests for additional information must reference RFP 22-031
and must be submitted by 12 noon, Wednesdav. March 9. 2022. to Kelly Brown, Purchasing
Manager at kbrown« smyrnaga.gov. Addenda will be posted on BidNet Direct.

The City of Smyrna reserves the right to accept or reject any or all Proposals and award in the
best interest of the City.

Thank vou.
Kelly Brown

Kelly Brown, CPPB, NIGP-CPP
Purchasing Manager




